
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS August 2019 

No school on Monday, September 2, 2019 

Principal’s Message 
We are anxious to start what we are sure 
will be another exciting school year.  Our 
custodians worked hard this summer to 
prepare the building so our students will 
have a clean and safe learning 
environment.  Our teachers have worked 
hard to prepare lessons and explore the 
programs they will be using for 
instruction.  Our entire staff is dedicated 
to seeing our students succeed.  I am 
excited to see everything our students will 
achieve this school year. 

First grade student Ashla 
White helping Mrs. Chassadi 
Strong and her classmates 
with morning vowel stretches 
using Baby Echo Owl and 
Fundations phonics program. 

Mr. Alonzo Fugate’s 2nd 
grade has been learning about 

the life cycle of the honeybee and 
how honey is made and 

processed.  Students colored 
honeybee pictures to celebrate 

the Honey Festival! 

New faces at MRC:  School Nurse Melissa Griffith and 
cafeteria workers Meghan Strong and Ruth Strong. 
 
 

Mrs. Strong’s 
Preschool class 
showing the school 
buses they made 
during a school bus 
safety lesson. 
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Mr. Turner’s 6th grade class is also participating in Too Good 
for Drugs prevention program.  In their first lesson, they 
worked on setting reachable goals. The ability to name and 
set reachable goals builds self-efficacy and a stronger sense 
of hope for the future.  Early exposure to the basic elements 
of setting and reaching goals enhances the development and 
application of these skills.  Students who can, and do, set 
reachable goals have a stronger sense of self and make 
better decisions. 

Too Good for Drugs Program 

Ms. Caudill’s class is participating in Too Good for Drugs, a 
prevention program designed to teach skills for living healthy, 
drug-free lives.  The program will be presented once per week 
for ten weeks.  In the first lesson the children learned that one 
way to have a great day is to help someone.  Studies suggest 
that children who have opportunities to help or contribute in 
meaningful ways are less likely to become involved with 
tobacco, alcohol and other drugs.  Ms. Megan Hudson’s Class 
will begin the program in January. 

 

Mrs. Noble's Preschool class enjoyed learning about shapes. 
Students really got into the lesson by using their own bodies to 
make the shapes.  

 


